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Julie Farnam Thanks County Board 
Chair Libby Garvey For Her Service 

 

(Arlington, VA) – Today, Arlington County Board Chair Libby Garvey announced she will not 
seek reelection.  

Julie Farnam extends her thanks to Ms. Garvey for her nearly three decades of service to 
Arlington.   

From the many years she served our students on the School Board, to steadfastly navigating 
the challenges of the pandemic while a member of the County Board, the manner in which Ms. 
Garvey handled problems as they arose and found practical solutions with ease is inspiring.   

The people of Arlington are grateful to have had Ms. Garvey’s leadership for so many years.   


